
May 15, 2025 
   
Dear Superintendents and BOCES Directors, 
  
This week, we received notification of our preliminary Title I-A allocations from the US 
Department of Education (ED). We are reviewing the information we received from ED and 
will have your preliminary numbers to you no later than mid-June. Colorado's Fiscal Year 
2025 preliminary Title I-A allocation declined slightly due to approximately 3,400 fewer 
eligible students based on the census data used to determine state Title I-A allocations. 
We are in the process of calculating all LEA allocations and will share them as soon as 
possible.  
 
Warm Regards,  
  
Susana Córdova 
 


